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Happy Valentine’s Day! 
    We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14 with class parties and a Valen-
tine exchange. Class lists are posted to Brightwheel. If your family would like to participate in 
exchanging Valentines, we welcome you to do so. Please see your child’s teacher for specific 
class party information. 
 
Thank you, Lithia Motors! 
   A very special thank you to one of our Sarah Corson Center families and Lithia Motors for 
another year-end gift. We are blessed to be able to use these funds this year to help us with costs 
associated with renovating our building. Thank you again for thinking of us! 
  
Save The Date! 
   Please save the date for our annual Pre-K Graduation ceremony, which will be Friday, May 16 
at 6 p.m. at Holmes Park in Medford. More details to come! 
 
OPEN President’s Day 
   We will be OPEN Monday, February 17 on President’s Day. 
 
Center update 
   There is a light at the end of the tunnel of our water damage project at the Center, and we are 
beginning to see it! I do not yet have any type of a timeline on when our project will be com-
plete, but I can tell you we have moved into the restoration phase.  
   We met with Belfor Restoration and several sub-contractors in late January, and plans are 
moving forward. 
   What is left to be completed next door is: replacement of metal framing for countertop and 
front desk in the space near our entrance on perimeter of infant and Toddler 1 classrooms, dry-
wall (and in some parts insulation), painting, and flooring.  
   Again, no timeline has been set, but we are hopeful to be back in our new beautiful space 
soon. Once we know when we will be moving back to our Center, we will be shouting it from 
the rooftop! 
  
 
 
 

                                         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 
 


